Greenville Town Board

P. O. BOX 188 GREENVILLE, INDIANA 47124 812 - 923-5649

March 13, 1984

Town Hall

The regular monthly meeting of the Greenville Town Board, held this date, was called to order by President H.L. Spears. Present were all Board members, M. Mason, J. Gibson, G. Getrost, Y.J. Miller, T. Richardson, M. Powell, Mike Whalen, Jack Schell, and other interested persons.

The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved. Financial reports were presented to the board.

Mike whalen approached the Board concerning his quote for insurance. The Board wishes to wait to make a decision pending the outcome of a law suit against the town.

Jack Schell showed a diagram of how he wants to install gas pumps at the Greenville Market. He asked about town ordinances which would affect his plans. The Board advised him to contact the State Fire Marshal and the County, as there are no ordinances which apply.

Gary Getrost reported there is a 12 inch water main showing in the creek. Munich should be responsible.

Talbotte Richardson said he is glad the road to the lake has been repaired.

Janice Gibson stated her concern about people moving without paying their water bill. A discussion was held about solutions to this problem.

There was a discussion concerning poorly maintained property around town.

Janice Gibson will be going to a State Board of Accounts and Public Service Commission meeting in Columbus on April 4.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned.

Respectfully Submitted,

ain N. Miller

Elaine N. Miller

Clerk-Treasurer

President